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House lawmakers’ infrastructure earmark 
requests hit $14.9B 
The House Transportation and Infrastructure Committee has published data on members’ funding requests for 
infrastructure development. Lawmakers have requested earmarks, known formally as Member Designated Projects, 
to be included in the committee’s surface transportation legislation. The list of requests  totals almost $14.9 billion, in 
excess of the funding that will ultimately be  available.

Note: State populations used to calculate per capita rates come from the Census Bureau’s state total populations in 2020 used for apportionment, with the 
exception of Washington, D.C., which comes from the Census Bureau’s resident population total.

Sources: House Transportation and Infrastructure Committee, U.S. Census Bureau, POLITICO reports


